CPSO seeks information about stolen
excavator

Thursday, June 8, 2017

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is looking for information regarding a yellow 2004 Yanmar mini

excavator stolen from Keith Road in Keithville between midnight and 11 a.m. on Wednesday, June 7. The
excavator was on a black 20-foot bumper pull trailer with a tan job box toolbox and a two-inch water pump. The
excavator is similar in appearance to the one pictured here.

If you have information that can assist in this investigation contact CPSO Detective Russell Hicks at
318-453-5746 or Crime Stoppers at 318-673-7373.
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